June 9th, 2009
The Easton Hospital School Of Nursing Alumni Association held a business luncheon meeting on June 9th, 2009 at the Marblehead Chowder House. Maryann Corona, Presiding.
The minutes were read and approved.
The Treasurer’s report for the period between November 27th, 2008 and June 1st, 2009 was presented by Yvonne Piscanio and approved.
Correspondence- A Thank-you letter from the Class of 1959 written by Joanne Minotti D’Agostino was read to the group.
Old Business—Maryann Corona thanked everyone for their help in making the Annual Banquet a success. 
New Business—At the next annual banquet we will change the price of raffle tickets to $1.00 for one ticket or $2.00 for three tickets.
Jeane Titus suggested we have a membership drive.  A note will be put in the annual banquet mailing telling members that monetary donations will be accepted to defray the costs of our organization.  A motion was made by Annie Barrese and seconded by Jeanne Kocian to accept this suggestion.
The next business meeting will be held October 13th at Marblehead Chowder House.
The Annual Christmas Luncheon will be held December 8th at Green Pond Country Club.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Carolyn Knauss suggested we ask members via the Christmas mailing to bring with them to the luncheon a can of food to be given to the homeless shelter. They are especially in need of meat, fish and formula, but any non-perishable food product would be much appreciated. 
There being no further business to report, the meeting was adjourned by a motion from Annie Barrese and seconded by Maryann Conkey.

Respectfully Submitted,
Ellen Palermo
